
Our New Author in Reception is 
Julia Donaldson 
 
 

Foundation Stage Spring Newsletter 

Wellbeing 
 
To support wellbeing, the children in Reception 
will be developing Peer Massage. Please sign 
and return the new permission slip by the end 
of the week. 
 

Winter Weather  
 
It’s getting colder! Please make sure you are 
sending your child to school with a warm coat 
every day.  
Please make sure coats, gloves, hats etc. are all 
named, and that we have outdoor shoes. 
 
Everything, including shoes, should have 
names in.  
 
If your child brings home a cardigan or 
jumper which isn’t theirs please return it 
to school as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you 

Communication 

We continue to use Text, Facebook and Twitter to  
communicate with   parents. Please check these 
regularly. If you have any problems connecting 
then please let us know. 

In Nursery we are sharing our 
favourite stories…  
 

Reception P.E. kits 
Please make sure that your 
child has a P.E. kit in school 
for the whole half term. We 
will send them home to 
wash at the end of each half term. 
Please make sure you have taken your child’s 
earrings out before P.E. too!  
We have PE each Thursday morning. 

 
Change of clothes. 
 
If your child is unwell or has an accident please 
return to the school our “spare” clothes as soon as 
possible. We are waiting the return of lots of 
trousers and currently have no boys trousers in our 
changing drawer.  

In Foundation Stage we will be choosing a lot of our books from the Stoke 100 Reads list. 

                 https://literacytrust.org.uk/communities/stoke/stoke-100-reads/ 


